## EXECUTIVE MEETING OF THE GREENVILLE TOWN COUNCIL, SEPTEMBER 25, 1995.

The Greenville Town Council met this date in an executive session to consider applications for the Town Marshal position. All applicants were invited to attend. Mr. David Moore attended and was interviewed by the Council.

After the Council explained to position and requirements Mr. Moore accepted.

Council by unanimous vote hired Mr. Moore effective September 25, 1995 to work in an Administrative capacity until he could be sworn in at the October meeting. Council agreed to pay Mr. Moore at the rate of \$9.00/hr. from this date to October 10, 1995. Mr. Moore will certify hours worked to the Town; paid from Accident Report Fund.

Meeting adjourned by President Williams.

Robert Williams, President of the Council

ATTEST:

Jack Spriglet, Clerk of the Council